Question on Notice
No. 1466
Asked on 8 October 2009
Mr Wellington asked the Minister for Education and Training (Mr Wilson) —
QUESTION:
With reference to the Kenilworth State Community College and the government decision to -
reduce the number of hours of the school groundsman.
Will the department continue to be responsible for funding proper maintenance of the school
grounds consistent with past maintenance standards at the school?
ANSWER:
| thank the Member for his question.
I am happy to advise that the Department has agreed to a submission by the Kenilworth
State Community College for the Schools Officer to work across both Kenilworth State

Community College and Conondale State School.

This arrangement will see the Schools Officer position shared between both schools for
2010 and 2011 school years.

This arrangement will be reviewed in 2011.




